
On New Year’s Eve Pure Seduc-

tion had its grand opening event in 

Manhattan.  The grand opening 

event was announced  on Dec. 1 

to give the public an advance no-

tice to make their New Year’s 

plans and reservations.  Nearly a 

week after the word got out about 

Pure Seduction, we were        

completely booked for the  
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Pure Seduction’s Grand Opening Event 

New Year’s Eve kickoff party.   

Guests started arriving outside on the hot pink carpet around 9 p.m. and eventually made their way inside to the 

party.  Tons of celebrities graced the pink carpet such as Lady Gaga, Lil Wayne, Nicki Minaj, Trey Songz, Usher 

and more.  We estimate that over 1,000 people were in attendance for the event. 

Not only was Lady Gaga among the many 

celebrity appearances at Pure Seduction on 

New Year’s Eve,, but she also surprised eve-

ryone with a special midnight performance to 

ring in the New Year. 

We certainly had a very successful first night 

here at Pure Seduction.   

 

 

READ MORE ABOUT PURE SEDUCTION ON BACK 



Pure Seduction wants 
to bring you the best 
nightlife and enter-
tainment that New 
York City has to offer 
and how better to do 
that than with        
celebrity                
appearances?  

Pure Seduction will 
have regularly sched-
ule celebrity appear-
ances throughout the 

year. 

Hip hop superstar 
Drake is scheduled to 
perform at Pure    
Seduction on        
Saturday, March 19.      
Tickets are now   
available so call      
today to reserve your 
spot for this sure to 
be unforgettable 
event!  

Be sure to subscribe 

to our newsletter , 
facebook page and 
twitter to keep up to 
date on celebrity   
appearances at Pure 
Seduction and all of 
our other special 
events. 

You can also vote on 
our website for which 
celebrity you would 
like to see visit Pure    
Seduction next. 

girls are a dance 
team and the job   
requires hard word 
and dedication but is 
also very fun and  
rewarding. 

You must be a great 
dancer, outgoing and 
above all Purely    
Seductive .  If you 

Pure Seduction is 
currently looking for 
new Purely Seductive 
ladies. 

The Pure Seduction 
girls are responsible 
for keeping the crowd 
entertained and    
excited. 

The Pure Seduction 

think you have what it 
takes to be a Purely 
Seductive lady     
contact us today to 
schedule an audition. 

Celebrity Appearances Scheduled 

Are you Purely Seductive? 

Have a Purely Seductive Valentine’s Day 

with great packages 
themed for two. 

Reserve your VIP 
Valentine’s Day   
package today to 
make this year one 
your sweetie will 
never forget. 

We are also featuring 
the ‘create your own’ 
seductive packages 

so that your day can 
be absolutely perfect. 

Call today to reserve 
your Valentine’s Day 
package at Pure   
Seduction 

Pure Seduction is 
now offering       
Valentine’s Day 
packages to ensure 
that you and yours 
have a Purely    
Seductive          
Valentine’s Day. 

Saturday, Feb. 12 
will be our          
Valentine’s Day 

kickoff party complete 

Contact us at 

pureseduction.com 

or by phone at  

724-963-9640 

Upcoming Events 
PURE SEDUCTION NIGHTCLUB 


